
      

 

 

 

 



Second Sunday of Easter 
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

St. Ann, Pray for Us 

 

PARISH OFFICE  

Monday, April 8th - Closed at 1 pm 
 Diocesan Closure due to Solar Eclipse. 

 

BAPTISMS 

On Sunday, we welcome into the Catholic faith 

Leonardo, Adley, Aurora, Peter, Damilola and Sydney 

who are given a new birth by water and the Holy Spirit, 

who are freed from sin and welcomed into His holy 

people.   

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION - 2024 

We wish to extend our congratulations to the 

Immaculate Conception students who are receiving the 

Eucharist for the first time on April 6th at St. Ann’s 

Church.  Their participation at the table of the Lord is a 

sign that they are growing up in their spiritual lives as 

well as physically.  This is, indeed, a happy occasion 

for our parish community and for these children who 

share in the Eucharist for the first time. 

 

We want to extend an open invitation to parents to bring 

these children to Mass regularly so that they can receive 

the Eucharist often. 

 

May God bless our First Communicants and all those 

entrusted with their spiritual growth and 

development.  Special thanks to all who worked so hard 

in preparing our children for this sacrament.  

 

 

ATTENTION GARDENERS! 

The St. Ann’s Gardening Committee is looking for 2-3 

parishioners with a green thumb to help maintain and 

nurture our church gardens. The time commitment 

required would be a few hours per week. If interested, 

please contact the parish office at 905-648-6874. 

 

 

 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

SOCIETY 

There will be a St. Vincent de Paul 

Society collection at the exit doors of the church this 

weekend, April 6th and April 7th. Thank you for your 

continued support in assisting our neighbours in need. 

 

Diocesan Prayer Calendar 

Week of April 7, 2024 
 

This week we especially pray for: 

Monday The Annunciation of the Lord 

Tuesday Rev. Allen Varlaki  

Wednesday      Permanent Deacons 
Thursday     Rev. Rajesh D’Souza, O.C.D. 

Friday  Rev. Jerzy Tomon  

Saturday Parents & Guardians 
 

God, the source of creation and love, You invite each 

of us to serve You through the life which is your gift. 

May Your grace encourage men and women to 

heights of holiness through service to the Church as 

priests, sisters, brothers, and lay ministers.  Make me 

an instrument to encourage others to give themselves 

and challenge me to do the same.  Amen. 

 

Mass Intentions 
Second Sunday of Easter 

 April 7, 2024 
 

Tuesday, April 9th 

7:00 p.m.  Rosalina & Rodrigo Osting 

  Luigi & Vilma DiVicenzo 

  

Wednesday, April 10th 

8:00 a.m.    Don Hall 

   Intentions of Lucia Calouri 

   Intentions of Theresa Campbell 

 

Thursday, April 11th   
8:00 a.m.  Intentions of Angela 

 Intentions of Rudy & Larry  

    Novakowski 

 Intentions of Yocom Vakili Family 

  Antoinette & George Rich 

  

Friday, April 12th    

8:00 a.m.  Olga & Salim Gedeon 

  Leonard Morreale 

    

Saturday, April 13th     

5:00 p.m.   Camillo Ianieri 

  Joseph Scime  

                                             



April 7, 2024 
    

 

THE LEGION OF MARY 

The Legion of Mary is a worldwide Catholic 

association of volunteers that has been in Canada since 

1932.  Legionaries strive to bring people “To Jesus, 

Through Mary” by meeting regularly to pray as well as 

through apostolic work assigned by our Parish Priest. 
The Legio Mariae gathers to pray the Rosary at homes, at 

the parish, as well as leading the Rosary at funeral homes. 

The St. Ann’s Legion of Mary meets every Thursday 

evening at 6pm at the church in the Marian room 

downstairs.  

 

If you are interested in knowing more about the Legion 

of Mary or would like to attend a meeting, please call 

or text Julia at 289 489 9487. 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

 
 

Credit:  Jim Galvin 

 

"Knights of Columbus Grand Knight, Dan Marranca 

and Gregg Husband give a warm welcome to new 

Knight, John LoPresti (pictured in centre)  to the St. 

Ann's chapter of the Knights of Columbus. Welcome 

John!" 

 

THE FEAST OF DIVINE MERCY 

Divine Mercy Aposolate of Canada cordially invites 

everyone to celebrate at St. Catherine of Siena Parish:  

The Feast of Divine Mercy on Sunday, April 7, 2024 

at 2:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

(Confession - Holy Rosary -Divine Mercy Chaplet).  

4:00 p.m. Holy Eucharist Celebrant: Most Rev. 

Wayne Lobsinger, VG, EV (Auxiliary Bishop of 

Hamilton).  

 

 

 

DIOCESE OF HAMILTON 

THE DIOCESAN WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 

MASS 

Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th, or 60+ 

Wedding Anniversary in the year 2024?  If you are, you 

are cordially invited to join couples from across the 

Diocese of Hamilton for a Wedding Anniversary 

Mass on Sunday, May 26, 2024, at the Cathedral 

Basilica of Christ the King in Hamilton at 1:30 pm. 
(Space allows room for Anniversary couples only - 

those married 60 years or more may bring one guest if 

you require assistance). Registration is available on line 

at hamiltondiocese.com under Upcoming Events.  

 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE 

PROGRAMMING FOR YOUTH 

MINISTRY 

The Office of Youth Ministry has invited the 

Development and Peace Youth programing team to 

share information about initiatives that parishes can 

implement with young people. Join us on April 9th on 

Zoom to learn about their programs and opportunities 

for young people. Registration and additional 

information is available on the Diocesan website: 

https://tinyurl.com/dandpyouth  

 

VOCATIONS RECOGNITION 

DINNER 2024 

The Serra Club of Hamilton invites you to gather on 

Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at Liuna Station to 

celebrate the service of our Priests, Religious Brothers 

and Sisters, Consecrated Virgins Living in the World 

and Permanent Deacons. Tickets: $90pp. Contact: 

serrahamilton1965@gmail.com for more details. 

 

DIOCESAN CHOIR 

The Diocesan Choir leads and supports the assembly's 

song at major Diocesan liturgies such as the Chrism 

Mass and Ordinations and is looking for new 

members. Should you wish more information, please 

contact Mrs. Sharon Fazari, Choir Director, at 

sfazari@hamiltondiocese.com 
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